
Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board
Minutes of the Public Meeting

March 2, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 5:00pm by Chair Maggie Bickford of Greenville. In 
attendance were Doug Reardon of Greenville, Bill Ezell and George Willard of Temple, 
Chief McTague and Vicki Moylan. The Board immediately went into a Nonpublic Session 
at 5:00 pm and the Nonpublic Session ended at 5:39 pm.

Minutes

Doug Reardon made a motion to accept the minutes for the January 6th meeting. George Willard 
seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Old Business

The Board members signed the purchase order to pay Don Kramer for the sign he is making for 
the Police building.

Maggie Bickford asked about the possibility of hiring a recruiter to find police officers. 

New Business

Doug Reardon made a motion to promote Master Patrolman CJ Rousseau to Patrol Sergeant 
with an increase to Step 6 of the approved step scale in 2019. Bill Ezell seconded. Passed 
unanimously.

Chief’s Report

Chief asked the Board to have $670.72 taken from the detail revolving account to pay for a new 
alternator for his cruiser. Doug Reardon motioned to allow the money to be removed from the 
detail account and Bill Ezell seconded. Passed unanimously.

Chief McTague reported on the calls for service and presented the metrics to the Board.

Maggie made a motion to adjourn, Bill seconded and the meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm.

The next meeting will be on Monday, April 6th, 2020 at 5:00 pm in Temple.

Minutes prepared by Vicki Moylan


